
Trackwork
27 April – 29 June
T6 Lidcombe and Bankstown Line

From Sunday 27 April to Sunday 29 June 2025, buses 
replace trains between Bankstown and Lidcombe due 
to Sydney Metro construction works.

Scan the QR code 
to plan ahead. 



Replacement bus services
•	� 8T6 – Bankstown, all stations to Lidcombe and return
•	� 8AT6 – Bankstown, express to Lidcombe and return
•	 Buses are fare free – no need to tap on and tap off. 

On weekdays: 
•	� 8T6 services will run up to every 8 minutes between Bankstown, Yagoona, 

Birrong, Regents Park Berala and Lidcombe
•	� 8AT6 services will run up to every 8 minutes between Bankstown  

and Lidcombe.

On weekends: 
•	� 8T6 services will run every 15 minutes between Bankstown, Yagoona, Birrong, 

Regents Park Berala and Lidcombe 
•	� 8AT6 services will run every 15 minutes between Bankstown and Lidcombe
Southwest Link bus services will run as normal between Sydenham  
and Bankstown.

Other transport connections
•	� T3 Liverpool & Inner West Line trains continue to run between Liverpool and 

the City via Lidcombe.
•	� Change at Lidcombe for T1, T2 or T3 trains towards the City or Parramatta.
•	� Change at Regents Park for T3 trains towards Liverpool.
•	� Change at Bankstown for Southwest Link bus services towards Sydenham.
At times, other trackwork may also affect your trip. 
Plan ahead at transportnsw.info and allow extra travel time.
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